PUBLIC NOTICE

PORTSMOUTH CITY COUNCIL FORWARD PLAN FOR
SEPTEMBER 2015

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at a meeting on Thursday 24 September
2015, the Cabinet will be invited to make decisions on the following:

e Disposal of property on Isambard Brunel Road

The report by the Director of Property and Housing is to seek authority to
dispose of surplus property on Isambard Brunel Road, including Chaucer
House, 32 Isambard Brunel Road, Great Western House, the former
Navigators Resource Centre, and potentially parts of the highway (adopted
and otherwise), subject to the necessary agreements, stopping up as may be
reasonably required.

Any questions about the proposed decisions may be addressed to:

Tom Southall, Corporate Asset Manager, Tel: 9283 4289 or
Email: tom.southall@portsmouthcc.gov.uk

This decision is a Key Decision for the purposes of the Forward Plan as
defined in Article 13 of the Constitution but was not included in the Forward
Plan for 21 August 2015 until 30 November 2015 and is therefore an omission
from the Forward Plan.

The Chair of the City Council’s Scrutiny Management Panel has been notified
of the intention to make the decisions, in accordance with the City Council’s
Constitution. (General Exceptions, Section 15).

The meeting of the Cabinet on 24 September will be open to the public
(unless items are agreed as exempt in accordance with Part 1 of Schedule
12A to the Local Government Act 1972).

The Cabinet meeting is being held on Thursday 24 September 2015 at 1pm in
the Council Chamber, Floor 2 of the Guildhall, Portsmouth.

Any questions about the Forward Plan may be addressed to Peter Smith-
Parkyn, Democratic Services, Civic Offices, Guildhall Square, Portsmouth
POL1 2AL.

Email: peter.smith-parkyn@portsmouthcc.gov.uk Tel: 023 9268 8361.
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